
 

IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA 

 
NOTIFICATION 

 

 
No. 111 - RG.                                                                                Date: 08.01.2021. 

 

 

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that since the Jalpaiguri Circuit 

Bench is going to convene on and from 18th January, 2021, the matters shall have to be 

filed physically on and from 14th January, 2021. Filing of matters through electronic mail 

as per Notification No. 4385-RG dated 4th December, 2020 shall not be entertained from 

14th January, 2021 onwards. 

 
The order is issued under direction of the Hon’ble the Chief Justice, High Court, 

Calcutta. 

 

 

 

           By Order, 

             Sd/- 

[Rai Chattopadhyay] 

                                                                                                  Registrar General. 

 

 


